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NEW POLICY UPDATES 

CLINICAL PAYMENT, CODING AND POLICY CHANGES 
We regularly augment our clinical, payment and coding policy positions as part of our ongoing 
policy review processes. In an effort to keep our providers informed, please see the below chart 
of upcoming new policies. 
 
Effective for dates of service beginning September 5, 2023:              

Bundled Services 

There are several services and supplies that are covered under CMS and that have HCPCS 
codes, but they are services for which CMS bundles payment into the payment for other 
related services.  These services are identified by Status Indicator B.   When a claim is 
received for a service or supply that is bundled, the payment will be denied. 

 

 


